Treat yourself to a festivity of classic motorcycle riding in the NSW southern highlands region where the first
Australian motorcycle grand priz was held in 1924.

GOULEBURN

Planning has commenced in Goulburn to
commemorate the centenary of the Australian
Motorcycle Grand Prix which occurred on
23 June 1924. The celebration will be
held exactly 100 years on. The highlight of the
celebration will be an escorted, re-enactment
ride along the original 80-kilometre course.

The centenary festivities will also include a
parade of classic motorcycles through the main
street of Goulburn, classic racing events at
Wakefield Park Raceway, motocross events at the
Goulburn Motorcycle Club, an exhibit of classic
and vintage bikes, demonstration rides, live music
at local venues and an official dinner. The event

promises to be a celebration of heritage, and
@@@mm camaraderie which will pay homage to the
For more information and any event updates: pioneers of Australian motorcycle racing while
E E] creating memories for generations to come.
By

For more information call 02 4823 4492
www.goulburnaustralia.com.au
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For more information on the 100" Anniversary of the first Australian Grand Prix, check out the advertisements
‘100th Information Pamphlet’; and the ‘Event Information Flyer’ on the 100th GP Anniversary



http://www.australian-ariel-register.com/documents/100th_Anniversary_Information_Pamphlet.pdf
http://www.australian-ariel-register.com/documents/Event_Information_100th_GP_Anniversary.pdf

